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WMH/HJIM

25h April 1988

Doctor B Coonan

Code A

Dear Doctor Coonan

I write to confirm that we have been successful in
appointing a Clinical Assistant, Doctor J A Barton
effective from the 3rd May 1988 to cover the Long
Stay Beds at the War Memorial and Annexes.

I attach for your information a copy of the
Memorandum which will be circulated on Monday the
25th April 1988 to General Practitioners on the Rota
informing them of the appointment.

May I take this opportunity of thanking you for your
co-operation in the absence of a Clinical Assistant
in the past and hopefully the situation hae now been
resolved.

Yours sincerely

W M Hooper (Mr)
Local Manager, Fareham/Gosport













